
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Volunteering atVolunteering at  CorvetteCorvette  

We have a number of volunteers who support student learning. Special thanks are sent to our many new 
and returning volunteers who have gone through the process to provide a Police Clearance Letter If you 
are interested in volunteering or getting involved with our School Council, please contact the school at 
416-396-6180. Mrs. Pegg, will be able to provide you with all the necessary information to become a 
volunteer at Corvette JPS. We are looking for volunteers for: 

● The snack program 
● Reading with our Grade 1 students 

● French language volunteers 
● And more… 

  

School Hours:School Hours:  

Please make sure your child is on time for school 
every day. Our school entry times are:  

8:46a.m & 12:26p.m. for Grades 1-6 9:00a.m. & 12:26p.m. 
for Kindergarten 

It is important that your child is here 5 minutes 
before the school entry times. 

Supervision is provided from 8:31 am and after school 
until 3:30 pm. 

Community CornerCommunity Corner  
A new support to our Corvette Community is the 

Muslim Welfare CentreMuslim Welfare Centre 
(​www.muslimwelfarecentre.com​)  

1-866-754-3111 
Programs the centre provides: 

● Halal food bank items 
● Public school nutrition program assistance 
● winter clothing drive 
● free medical clinics for the uninsured 
● and so much more... 

  

Parent-Teacher Interviews:Parent-Teacher Interviews:  

On the evening of Thursday, November 15 and the morning of Friday, November 16 will be Parent-Teacher 
Interviews. This is an opportunity to connect with your child’s teacher to learn about their progress this 
year. Please check backpacks for Interview Times and Report Cards. Report Cards will be coming home 
on Wednesday, November 14, 2017. 

Corvette Community Food BankCorvette Community Food Bank​​: 

Corvette Community Food Bank is back and will be open ​WednesdayWednesday​​ afternoons from ​3:00 pm - 3:30 pm3:00 pm - 3:30 pm​​. 

Uniform Reminders 

Please ensure that your child is adhering to the dress code now that we are in the third month of school. Bottoms (pants, 
skirts, etc.) must be grey!  Tops must be white, blue or pink Corvette shirts! Thank you for your co-operation! 

http://www.muslimwelfarecentre.com/


 

Boys Club:Boys Club:  

We are starting a Boys Club for Grade 5 and 6 students beginning on Friday, November 2nd 
at lunchtime. This club will have many foci including self-esteem conversations, 
conflict-resolution skills, hygiene awareness, coding, baking, button making and so much more. 
Parents are asked to encourage their children to attend these fabulous meetings each week 
in Mr. Robinson’s class. Our Toronto Public Health Nurse, Alisha Williams, will also help to facilitate this group. 

  

Eco Club is Back!!!!Eco Club is Back!!!!  

 Our Eco Club will start on November 22nd at lunch. Two representatives from 
each class will be invited to participate.and they will be Eco monitors for their 
classes. We will start off the year by talking about Waste minimization and Green 

bins in class. Last year, Corvette was awarded the​ BRONZE BRONZE​​ level EcoSchool. This year we are going for 
GOLD!GOLD!​​ As the year goes by, we will be looking for Parent and Community support. 

Photo Re-Take Day:Photo Re-Take Day:  

Retake pictures will be taken on ​Tuesday, November 20thTuesday, November 20th​​. If your child was absent on our 
first picture day​, they can get their individual photo taken this day 

Pizza Day Lunches:Pizza Day Lunches: 

Our School Council will begin   Pizza Lunches, starting on Friday, November 23rd! Please make sure to send 
your child to school with the exact change as change will not be provided for them. Please hand in your 
forms on time as this takes a lot of organization on the School Council. 

Outdoor Clothing:Outdoor Clothing:  

As the weather changes, children are reminded to have ​two pairs of shoestwo pairs of shoes​​ at school to help keep our 
school clean. Each student needs a pair of indoor shoes to change into once they get to school. As the 
weather gets colder, students are reminded to wear warm clothing that will keep them dry, such as: 

● winter boots or rain boots 
● winter coats or rain coats 
● scarves 
● gloves/mittens 
● hats 

Students will be going outside each day for one and a half hours. Please make sure they have the 
appropriate outdoor clothing when they arrive at school. 

Bussing Information:Bussing Information: 

Please subscribe to the ​BusPlanner WebBusPlanner Web​​ service to access information about your child’s bussing stops, 
times and delays. By subscribing to this service, you will be provided with up-to-the-minute information from 
the Toronto Student Transportation Group. Please use the following address to sign up for the ​BusPlannerBusPlanner 
WebWeb​​ services: 

https://busplannerweb.torontoschoolbus.org/ 

https://busplannerweb.torontoschoolbus.org/

